
Reminders: .  

• Please send an extra set of 

clothes in a labelled zip-lock bag.  

• Spring Weather is unpredictable, 

please make sure your child is 

prepared for all weather 

conditions.  

• Late fees will apply to late pick 

ups. 

 

 

  

  

It’s hard to believe spring has sprung.  We hope everyone had an enjoyable and 

rejuvenating Spring Break.  This month we will be learning about the life cycle of 

flowers/plants and the environment. Also, registration for September 2024 is open and 

spaces are limited.  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates:  

Thursday April 4th:   Photo Day!!!!! Our photographer Linda McCague will be coming by 

around 9:30am to take individual photos of the children. ALL CHILDREN WILL HAVE 

THEIR PHOTOS TAKEN THIS DAY.  

Thursday April 18th:   Purple Day- Please dress your child in something purple.  

 

 

  

Themes: Earth Day, Flowers 

Letters: R, S, T Number: 8 

Colors: Purple     Shape: Oval  

 

 

 

             APRIL NEWSLETTER 

        2 Days (Tuesday and Thursday)  
Unit K 5825-136 Street, Surrey BC                                                          

Ph:604-968-3888 

 

Emergency Yearly Walk:  Please note that 

we will be conducting our Emergency Drill this 

month.  We will be walking the children to 

our location Save On Foods (15615-104th Ave) 

and back to the center.  

In case of a disaster (i.e. Earthquake) and the 

building is not safe to occupy, the children will 

be escorted to Save On Foods (15615-104th 

Ave). The parents will be contacted, and 

children can be picked up at this site.  

  
Monthly fees:  

Please submit monthly fees on the 1st day of  
each month.  If fees are E-transferred, please 
include your child’s name in the memo  
ie: (Jane April fees) 
 


